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Confirmed Receipt of 2023-2024 Statement of Assurance (SOA) submission

concerning lead in school drinking water
1 message

leadtesting <leadtesting@doe.nj.gov> Mon, May 13, 2024 at 2:05 PM
To: leadtesting <leadtesting@doe.nj.gov>

Good afternoon,

This email confirms that the New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE) received your entity’s
(District, Charter, APSSD, Early Childcare or other) 2023-2024 SOA submission.

Your SOA meets the submission requirements pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6A:26-12.4(i).

The NJDOE will review your submitted information and will only reach out to you if we have any
questions or comments. For example, we may reach out to you if the provided website address of
posted test results does not work or if test results could not be found on your website.

Feel free to email any lead in school drinking water questions or comments to
leadtesting@doe.nj.gov

Thank you for your cooperation in this important matter.

Office of School Facilities Planning

New Jersey Department of Education

200 Riverview Plaza | Trenton, NJ 08625

Email for Lead Water Testing: leadtesting@doe.nj.gov
Web: https://www.nj.gov/education/

Web for Lead Water Testing: https://www.nj.gov/education/lead/
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication from the New Jersey Department of
Education is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees.
If you are not an intended recipient of this email, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it
contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the New
Jersey Department of Education at (609) 376-3500 to arrange for the return of this information.



